
Revised Elders Minutes 
June 2, 2014 

 
 

Attending: Cathy King, Tom Pritchard, Matt Wooley, Fran Krohn & Arden Kinser 
 

- We opened the meeting in prayer 
- Matt gave devotional on growing in wisdom 
- Praise & Prayer 

 
1) Review of current budget 

 Matt asked to for appropriations to upgrade hardware in the media booth 

 The appropriation was approved 

2) Child Protection policy review  

 Matt will have a preliminary meeting with CE on 6/8/14 

3) Continued Spiritual Gifts seminar follow up 

4) Email follow ups 

 Jerri Mattson’s workday at the Robert’s was discussed 

 NWYM email asking for CG thoughts on the Human Sexuality minute was 

discussed  

- CG has already provided NWYM with this info last year 

5) Arden’s notes 

 Youth group made special gifts for Mothers day 

 The Youth group is naming their favorite songs, the background to it and what 

God is saying to them in it 

 The Youth group meeting at the Highley’s has worked well 

 The Quiet service for Pentecost Sunday 

 The Mother/Daughter Tea was “Awesome” this year 

 Arden and Janet will be gone on the July 6th Sunday 

- Betty Jo Steele will be speaking that day 

6) Website discussion 

 Several newcomers have said they used the website and listen to sermons 

before they attended CG 

 There has been a degradation of the recording that Matt is looking into 

7)  Items for the next Business meeting 

 Arden will be gone 

 Betty Jo Steele will be speaking 

8)  Next meeting will be July 14, 2014 @ 7:00 

9)  Fran will give the next devotional 

10)   Matt closed the meeting in prayer 


